
Community Relations Committee 

CRC 

Meeting Notes 

February 13, 2014 

 

The February meeting of the CRC committee was held February 13th in the annex.  Those present 
were Janet, Billie, Guinn, Bob and Tony.  Notes from the previous meeting were reviewed as written. 

 

Unfinished Business 

   

  It was decided that the Realtor luncheon will be held March 18th at 12:00 p.m. in the craft room.  
Invitations will be sent to various realtors with the time from 12-1 p.m.  Sandwiches will be served and 
this will be a come and go type venue.  Our new brochures will be given to each one of them, and they 
could have this time to visit our property.   

This meeting should be a great way to expose the different realty companies to our beautiful 
subdivision.   

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting will be held before the Realtor 
Luncheon on March 18th, beginning at 10:00 a.m.  in the craft room.  Hope to see everyone on the 
committee at this luncheon. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Billie Velazquez 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 


